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  Filed April 24, 2007
  File No. 1-32205

Dear Ms. Howell:
This is to confirm that you have extended the deadline to October 5, 2007 for CB Richard Ellis Group, Inc. to respond to your August 21, 2007 letter to Brett White. We
requested this extension to permit the Company to more fully respond to the SEC’s request and provide members of our management time to review and contribute to the
response.
 
Sincerely,

/s/ Brian McAllister

cc: Larry Midler


